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Good morning Jason,
 
This email is to follow up our telephone conversation regarding the SI for the above site.  Based on
my review, the SI is complete; at this time, please submit costs for the following scope of work:

·         Two (2) additional rounds of groundwater sampling.  The first round should include MW-1
and TRC-11-1.  The second round should include MW-1, TRC-11-1, and one of the down-
gradient wells (either MW-2 or MW-3).  Sample all for VOCs.

·         Upon completion of the first round, submit the results to the DNR for evaluation and
determination of when to proceed with the second event.

 
If you have any questions, feel free to call or email.
Thanks,
Dave
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Dave Neste
Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
625 E. County Road Y, STE 700, Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731
Phone: (920) 424-0399
Fax: (920) 424-4404
David.Neste@wisconsin.gov
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